ATTENTION PLEASE — ROAD CLOSURE

Due to the work of Section D of the Flagler project,
the following street closure will be in place:
On East 15t Avenue, from SE 15t Street to NE 15t Street
Startmg Thursday, May 16 2024
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“For Informatlon please contact Ms. Wanda Mendez (786)285 9407, mendez@mlamldda com Www. mlamldda com




